
 

           
   

The March meeting will be held on Monday the 1st at 7:30 at the Back Rib on 2nd and Marion.  
Plan to attend and provide your input. 
 
The February meeting was held at 7:30 on Monday, February 1st at the Back Rib.   President 
Mac McGinnis presided.  Brian read the minutes and John gave the treasurer’s report.  Both 
were accepted without changes. 
 
The Skylarks Frozen Finger Fun Fly was scheduled for Sunday, February 7th.  (It was later 
postponed due to poor weather.  We may try to reschedule it at this meeting.) 
 
The 2010 field lease has been paid. 
 
It’s time for 2010 memberships.  Club membership is $35 and AMA membership is $58.  You 
need both AMA and Skylarks memberships to fly at the field. 
 
Schedule of events: 
  

March 1st – Monthly club meeting. 
April 5th – Monthly club meeting (maybe at the field). 
May 3rd – Monthly club meeting at the field. 
 

See you at the meeting! 
 
For Sale: Real Flight G2 simulator with controller and two expansion packs.  Contact John 

Van Brocklin at 463-3436. 
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